
 

 
Dear Parents, Students, and Families of Forest Grove Elementary School,  
 
The PTA is proud to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! ​MONDAY 
Aug 19​th​ – FRIDAY Aug 23​rd​. This is a great time to buy quality books at affordable prices with 
the proceeds benefiting our own school.  
 

❖ Open before school (8:30-8:45 a.m.), and after school (3:10-3:40 p.m. M/T/W/F, 2:10-4 
p.m. Thursday) for students and families to shop.  

❖ Thursday from 2:30-4 p.m. the fair will be open to the public – spread the word! 
❖ Evening hours are during Back to School Night, Wed Aug 21​st​, and during the Ice Cream 

Social on Friday, Aug 23​rd​.  
❖ Students may shop during their weekly library time, as well as during their lunch 

throughout the week.  
 
Please send only reasonable amounts of cash with your student​. Make checks payable to: 
Forest Grove PTA​. Credit cards also accepted. ​Now available​; Create an eWallet for your 
children by following the Scholastic link below! 
 
Teachers will also have “wish bins” for families to purchase books for their children’s 
classrooms.  
 
The Arctic Adventure will be located in the fabulous Forest Grove Library or visit 
our online book fair at ​https://www.scholastic.com/bf/forestgroveelemschool  
 
 
 

Want to VOLUNTEER? Sign up here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094BADAF2AA64-scholastic  
Or contact: Carla Lemon: ​carla_lemon@hotmail.com​ or Camilla Miller: 
camilla226@gmail.com 
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